
Ceiling Fan Update: September 14, 2001 
 
Dear ENERGY STAR® Ceiling Fan Partners and Other Interested Parties: 
 
ENERGY STAR is postponing the conference call tentatively scheduled for Friday, September 14. 
The call will now take place on Tuesday, September 18 at 2 PM EST. The phone number to dial 
in is (888) 633-8057 / pass code 4749046. The conference call will address any marketing or 
program administration questions or topics partners may have. I encourage everyone to 
participate. 
 
If you are not available on Tuesday, please feel free to contact me directly at any time at (202) 
564-9019. For marketing inquiries, please contact Kate Lewis at (202) 564-3531. 
 
Regards, 
 
Andrew Fanara, Product Manager 
ENERGY STAR for Ceiling Fans 


